

July/August 2025

Dear,

Hello Friends and Family! I hope you have had a restful summer as we head into the fall (prayers for our educators who are heading back to work this week!). I, for one, am finished with 90 degree days and am ready for cozy sweater weather to roll in. Bring on the pumpkins and apple cider!

We are looking forward to the start of the school year the month! We will be starting the series, "Invited", where students will be encouraged to "come and see" what Jesus has to offer and to allow themselves to ask questions and be curious about His story. We are hoping to continue discipling the

students who have accepted Jesus into their life, as well as continue loving on those who



have not made that step yet. A few dates to keep in mind if you would like to partner with us in prayer is September 5th (our kickoff Nerf Night) and September 11th (first official weekly Campus Life meeting). Be praying for new friends to be invited and for the kids who don't know their place in this world to find their place in our program. Pray that the Lord would prepare the hearts of our kids to hear and accept the Gospel news.

I want to thank you for partnering with this ministry prayerfully and financially.

Without your involvement, we would not be able to continue reaching kids through this ministry. If you have not yet had the opportunity to give financially to our ministry and would like to help contribute, I ask that you would prayerfully consider being one of our regular donors so we can continue reaching

kids for Christ (a donor slip form has been enclosed).

As we head into the new school year, I ask that you keep our graduated students in your prayers as they transition into the workforce and continued education. Pray that the seeds that have been planted would not go unwatered. Please lift my staff and myself up in prayer as well as we gear up for this year's programming, both for wisdom in leadership and that God would bring more workers for his field. Thank you, as always for your prayerful and financial partnership with us.

May God bless you in the coming weeks.



Hannah Bovard Campus Life Director 484-767-0501